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Good afternoon Debbie.  My name is Robin R. Lais. I would like to be allowed to
speak tomorrow Jan. 24, 2012 on House Bill 2330, Brenda Landwehr Chairperson
House Health and Human services Committee; at 1:30 pm Docking building room
784. Located at 915 S. W. Harrison Street. I am a small business owner in Wichita,
KS. I am not a hemp smoker. However, I am a supporter of the medical approved
use of hemp.  I have seen with my own eyes hemp oil help and cure cancer. I have
seen with my own eyes people with mental health disorders able to function again in
a calm manner.  I have seen people in so much pain they were crying and shaking;
the Doctors kept giving them more prescription drugs in higher doses. With Hemp oil
they are now off all drugs, pain free, alive again. Every since I spent a summer
years ago, taking care of my Mother passing away from Cancer; I have made a a life
changing choice to try and research what can be done.  I have spoke to many
doctors, hospice care givers, mental health consultants, and the list goes on. I have
met so many people from coast to coast that are alive today because of medical
hemp.  May I please have a few moments tomorrow to share this information?
 Thank you so very much.

Robin R. Lais
Wichita, Ks
robinlace@gmail.com
316-806-0546  
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